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success. bordering to, the notice as competently as insight of this download
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Scholars in the Marketplace. The Dilemmas of Neo-Liberal Reform at Makerere
University, 1989-2005 Mahmood Mamdani 2007-09-15 Scholars in the Marketplace is
a case study of market-based reforms at Uganda's Makerere University. With the
World Bank heralding neoliberal reform at Makerere as the model for the
transformation of higher education in Africa, it has implications for the whole
continent. At the global level, the Makerere case exemplifies the fate of
public universities in a market-oriented and capital friendly era. The Makerere
reform began in the 1990s and was based on the premise that higher education is
more of a private than a public good. Instead of pitting the public against the
private, and the state against the market, this book shifts the terms of the
debate toward a third alternative than explores different relations between the
two. The book distinguishes between privatisation and commercialisation, two
processes that drove the Makerere reform. It argues that whereas privatisation
(the entry of privately sponsored students) is compatible with a public
university where priorities are publicly set, commercialisation (financial and
administrative autonomy for each faculty to design a market-responsive
curriculum) inevitably leads to a market determination of priorities in a
public university. The book warns against commercialisation of public
universities as the subversion of public institutions for private purposes.
Evaluating Electronic Resource Programmes and Provision Diana Rosenberg 2008
The SAGE Handbook for Research in Education Clifton F. Conrad 2006 This
handbook provides an up-to-date, advanced analysis of all relevant issues
involved in educational research. The expert contributors represent diverse
fields within and outside education, as well as quantitative, qualitative, and
mixed method approaches to research.
Entrepreneurship in Africa 2017-09-25 Chapters in this book contribute to our
understanding of the theory, structure and practice of entrepreneurship in
diverse African countries. Case studies examined include: African multinational
banks and businesses, female entrepreneurs, culture and entrepreneurship,
finance and entrepreneurship and SMEs.
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Kenya Food Composition Tables, 2018 Food and Agriculture Organization of the
United Nations 2019-01-28 Food composition data provides food and nutrition
sector, both private and public with the important guidelines in food
labelling, assessment of nutrient intake to determine nutrition adequacy, diet
formulation as well as in research and breeding. The information generated is
also used to establish food-based dietary guidelines for dietary
diversification and food fortification. They also help program managers in
determining the relationships between disease outcome and nutrient intakes. The
resultant information provides the evidence base for nutrition and health &
agricultural policies in establishing how to meet the nutrient requirements in
the population through diet. The Kenya Food Composition Tables [FCT] (2018) was
developed following international guidelines from INFOODS considering all the
required quality checks. It has three main sections: the first part of the book
contains an introduction and user notes; the second section presents the actual
food composition tables; the third section features photographies and
descriptions of foods, to facilitate food identification. This publication will
guide both county and national authorities in setting priorities in the
implementation of food-based approaches to reduce the burden of malnutrition in
the population and support nutrition-sensitive agricultural production.
Physiotherapy in Mental Health and Psychiatry E-Book Michel Probst 2017-07-30 A
brand new and must have textbook for the students and practising
physiotherapists which acts as a trusted guide on the different perspectives,
contexts and approaches across the spectrum of mental health and psychiatry
settings. Grounded in theory and clinical practice, it covers a range of
widely-used evaluation tools and treatment methods for specific syndromes and
pathologies which will help physiotherapists to signpost and identify the care
needs of their patients within both individual and group therapeutic settings.
Case studies ensure that the theory discussed is applied to various practical
scenarios after which reflective exercises are used to reinforce learning and
understanding. First internationally-relevant textbook for physiotherapists
covering a range of mental health and psychiatry settings Ideal confidence
booster for both students and practitioners new to the subject Contributed by
world-leading academics, clinicians and researchers in the field Advocates a
scientific and clinical based approach with patient at centre Concepts applied
to practice with case studies Multi-perspective views and approaches to human
movement and function In-text reflective learning exercises
Lusoga Verbs Conjugation Cornelius Wambi Gulere 2014-11-19 This book is a teach
yourself series on how to read and write Lusoga. It is intended for tourists,
students and native speakers of Lusoga Lutenga and Lusoga Lupakoyo, the two
main Lusoga dialects spoken at the Source of the Nile.
Exploring the Mathematical Education of Teachers Using TEDS-M Data Maria Teresa
Tatto 2018-10-06 This book uses the publicly available TEDS-M data to answer
such questions as: How does teacher education contribute to the learning
outcomes of future teachers? Are there programs that are more successful than
others in helping teachers learn to teach mathematics? How does the local and
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national policy environment contribute to teacher education outcomes? It
invites readers to explore these questions across a large number of
international settings. The importance of preparing future mathematics teachers
has become a priority across many nations. Across the globe nations have
allocated resources and expertise to this endeavour. Yet in spite of the
importance accorded to teacher education not much is known about different
approaches to preparing knowledgeable teachers and whether these approaches do
in fact achieve their purpose. The Mathematics Teacher Education and
Development Study (TEDS-M) is the first, and to date the only, cross-national
study using scientific and representative samples to provide empirical data on
the knowledge that future mathematics teachers of primary and secondary school
acquire in their teacher education programs. The study addresses the central
importance of teacher knowledge in learning to teach mathematics by examining
variation in the nature and influence of teacher education programs within and
across countries. The study collected data on teacher education programs
structure, curriculum and opportunities to learn, on teacher educators’
characteristics and beliefs, and on future mathematics teachers’ individual
characteristics, beliefs, and mathematics and pedagogical knowledge across 17
countries providing a unique opportunity to explore enduring questions in the
field.
Adult Literacy as Social Practice Uta Papen 2005-09-22 With a radically new
perspective on reading, writing and mathematics for adults, this refreshing and
challenging book shows how teachers and curriculum developers have much to gain
from understanding the role of literacy in learners' lives, bringing in their
families, social networks and jobs. Looking at the practicalities of how
teachers and students can work with social practice in mind, Adult Literacy as
Social Practice is particularly focused on: * how a social theory of literacy
and numeracy compares with other theoretical perspectives * how to analyze
reading and writing in everyday life using the concepts of social literacy as
analytical tools, and what this tells us about learners' teaching needs * what
is actually happening in adult basic education and how literacy is really being
taught * professional development. With major policy initiatives coming into
force, this is the essential guide for teachers and curriculum developers
through this area, offering one-stop coverage of the key concepts without the
need for finding materials from far-scattered sources.
Oil Wealth and Development in Uganda and Beyond Arnim Langer 2020-01-07
Multidisciplinary perspectives to governance of oil in African countries Large
quantities of oil were discovered in the Albertine Rift Valley in Western
Uganda in 2006. The sound management of these oil resources and revenues is
undoubtedly one of the key public policy challenges for Uganda as it is for
other African countries with large oil and/or gas endowments. With oil expected
to start flowing in 2021, the current book analyses how this East African
country is preparing for the challenge of effectively, efficiently, and
transparently managing its oil sector and resources. Adopting a
multidisciplinary, comprehensive, and comparative approach, the book identifies
a broad scope of issues that need to be addressed in order for Uganda to
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realise the full potential of its oil wealth for national economic
transformation. Predominantly grounded in local scholarship and including
chapters drawing on the experiences of Nigeria, Ghana, and Kenya, the book
blazes a trail on governance of African oil in an era of emerging producers.
Oil Wealth and Development in Uganda and Beyond will be of great interest to
social scientists and economic and social policy makers in oil-producing
countries. It is suitable for course adoption across such disciplines as
International/Global Affairs, Political Economy, Geography, Environmental
Studies, Economics, Energy Studies, Development, Politics, Peace, Security and
African Studies. Contributors: Badru Bukenya (Makerere University), Moses
Isabirye (Busitema University), Wilson Bahati Kazi (Uganda Revenue Authority),
Corti Paul Lakuma (Economic Policy Research Centre), Joseph Mawejje (Economic
Policy Research Centre), Pamela Mbabazi (Uganda National Planning Authority),
Martin Muhangi (independent researcher), Roberts Muriisa (Mbarara University of
Science and Technology), Chris Byaruhanga Musiime (independent researcher),
Germano Mwabu (University of Nairobi), Jackson A. Mwakali (Makerere
University), Tom Owang (Mbarara University of Science and Technology), Joseph
Oloka-Onyango (Makerere University), Peter Quartey (University of Ghana), Peter
Wandera (Transparency International Uganda), Kathleen Brophy (Transparency
International Uganda), Jaqueline Nakaiza (independent researcher), Babra Beyeza
(independent researcher), Jackson Byaruhanga (Bank of Uganda), Emmanuel Abbey
(University of Ghana).
Assessing sanitary mixtures in East African cities Sammy C. Letema 2012-08-28
It has been common for both scientists and policy makers to view sanitary
provision as a dichotomy between a centralised and a decentralised approach.
Moreover, sustainability assessment has also been characterized by a dualistic
approach, between the techno-centric and the eco-centric. Such views are often
simplistic and not in tandem with the existing multiple sanitary options and
service providers in East African cities, which defy such classification. This
book provides the theoretical and empirical basis for a third way of
classifying and assessing the multiple technical and institutional options to
sanitary provision. This novel assessment approach called 'modernised mixtures'
is used in this book as a tool for conceptualising, assessing and improving
sanitary provision in East African cities. The assessment is based on four
social and technical dimensions and three sustainability criteria. This
inclusive approach in assessing sanitary mixtures, benefits decision making
among imperfect options.
Carboxylic Acid Georgiana-Ileana Badea 2018-06-13 This book is an attempt to
bring together current knowledge on the role and importance of organic acids in
life processes. There are lots of compounds based on the chemical nature of
this functional group, which makes this class of molecules to be present in our
lives starting with the human body (Krebs cycle - the core of cellular
metabolism) to the products we currently use (food, medicines and cosmetics).
No overall consensus is sought in this book, and the following chapters are
authored by dedicated researchers presenting a diversity of applications and
hypotheses concerning organic acids. The five chapters in this book include
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general information on carboxylic acids and their applications in life sciences
(use in organic synthesis, nanotechnology, plant physiology, plant nutrition
and soil chemistry).
Impacts of Climate Change on Agriculture and Aquaculture Karmaoui, Ahmed
2020-08-28 Climate change is expected to influence several productive sectors,
the most significant of which is agriculture. Agriculture comprises an
important sector of the global economy that includes crops, livestock, and
seafood. Agriculture, aquaculture, and fisheries are closely linked to the
climate, with changes in climatic conditions able to drastically affect animal
and plant productivity, which in turn has a direct impact on human well-being.
Impacts of Climate Change on Agriculture and Aquaculture is a critical
scholarly publication that provides an integrated assessment of climate change
impacts on agriculture, aquaculture, and fisheries and explores a set of
strategies to secure sustainable food security. While highlighting the
associations between climate change, food security, and socio-economic
development, the book establishes an inventory of good agricultural practices
for the adaptation to climate change and presents solutions for making
agricultural and food systems more sustainable. Featuring a wide range of
topics such as carbon sequestration, ecosystem management, and desertification,
this book is ideal for agriculturalists, environmentalists, fisheries, marine
biologists, ichthyologists, government officials, academicians, policy makers,
scientists, professionals, researchers, and students.
University Education in Uganda A. B. K. Kasozi 2003 Despite the recent
expansion of higher education in Uganda, there is still much cause for concern.
Enrolment levels lag behind those of much of the rest of the continent;
enrolment in technical universities in only one percent; there is no government
science and technology policy for highe education despite an identified social
need; the new universities are broadly imitating the old colonial models; and
there has been little curriculum reform. This study addresses the state of
tertiary eeducation in Uganda and proposes reforms in the following areas:
university management; how to manage the current two-tier system of public and
private universities; institutional capacity; financing and coping with
decreasing resources; curricula design which is appropriate to African
development needs; how to correct the imbalance of arts/humanities and science
students and shortages of academic staff; access to tertiary education; quality
of education; and institutional and academic autonomy. The author is Professor
of History and Vice-Rector of the Islamic University of Uganda at Mbali. He has
published widely on a range of subjects including secondary and tertiary
education, Islam in Uganda and social violence.
Uganda AIDS Indicator Survey 2011 2012
Issues and trends in education for sustainable development Leicht, Alexander
2018-02-19 Education for Sustainable Development (ESD) is globally acknowledged
as a powerful driver of change, empowering learners to make decisions and take
actions needed to build a just and economically viable societ y respect ful of
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both the environment and cultural diversit y.
Our Own Dear Land John Rogers Thomas 1856
HIV and the Blood Supply Committee to Study HIV Transmission Through Blood and
Blood Products 1995-10-19 During the early years of the AIDS epidemic,
thousands of Americans became infected with HIV through the nation's blood
supply. Because little reliable information existed at the time AIDS first
began showing up in hemophiliacs and in others who had received transfusions,
experts disagreed about whether blood and blood products could transmit the
disease. During this period of great uncertainty, decisionmaking regarding the
blood supply became increasingly difficult and fraught with risk. This volume
provides a balanced inquiry into the blood safety controversy, which involves
private sexual practices, personal tragedy for the victims of HIV/AIDS, and
public confidence in America's blood services system. The book focuses on
critical decisions as information about the danger to the blood supply emerged.
The committee draws conclusions about what was done--and recommends what should
be done to produce better outcomes in the face of future threats to blood
safety. The committee frames its analysis around four critical area Product
treatment--Could effective methods for inactivating HIV in blood have been
introduced sooner? Donor screening and referral--including a review of
screening to exlude high-risk individuals. Regulations and recall of
contaminated blood--analyzing decisions by federal agencies and the private
sector. Risk communication--examining whether infections could have been
averted by better communication of the risks.
A Psychology of Liberation and Peace Chalmer E. F. Thompson 2019-03-27 This
book addresses the need to radically transform societies plagued by racism. It
places prominence on persistent racialized violence in the lives of Black
Americans as influential in how Black people in the U.S. and abroad perceive
themselves as Black in juxtaposition to their perceptions of White people and
other People of Color. An absence of understanding of the often-masked role of
violence in the lives of Black people increases the likelihood of reproducing
it. The author offers a reformulation of racial identity theory to examine the
construction of Manichaeism in people and societies, and how meaningful
engagement that confronts the violence is vital to psychological development,
though this engagement also is not without dire risks.
A Contemporary Geography of Uganda Bakama B. BakamaNume 2010 The last text on
the geography of Uganda was written in 1975 by Professor Brian Langlands. Since
the last publication, Uganda has undergone numerous changes. The population has
more than tripled from less than 10 million to almost 30 million. The district
boundaries have changed and the number of districts increases every year. New
districts are created every year. Economic productivity has also shifted over
the years. Furthermore, new and emerging diseases have surfaced in Uganda. This
book addresses the need for an updated document on the geography of Uganda.
This book was written by a joint group of Ugandan geographers. The contributors
authored chapters in their areas of specialization. There are a total of twelve
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chapters in the book. These chapters are based on the most current data
available.
Out of the Crowd Richard Mwebesa 2020-02-26 Ever thought about why some people
have everything going for them while others have absolutely nothing to show for
their honest and decent hard work? This book is a simply-written and easy to
read collection of valuable guidelines that reveal the secrets that define
outstanding people. In it are seven practical elements that are constants for
those people who are outstanding, with real-life context based on the author’s
experience. Find out why some lead and others follow, why some display
perpetual greatness where others identify with mediocrity. This book is the
ultimate guide to mastering how to be outstanding. Contained in its pages are:
• 3 keys to unlock your authentic identity • 5 character traits that define
those who are outstanding • 7 winning behaviors • 6 initiative catalysts • 11
pillars to enable you stay relevant • 2 imagination barriers and 3 tactics to
un-cage your imagination • 13 perseverance achievement hacks This book will
open you up to possibilities to enable you work towards developing your
authentic identity and unique personal brand. Explore why some people stand out
and soar out of the crowd to become specialist generalists, while others remain
mysterious anomalies.
Half the World Half a Chance Julia Mosse 1993 What is gender, and why is it a
development issue? How can development projects and programmes take genderrelated issues into account? This book explains how and why women are
disadvantaged, not only by social and economic structures but also by many
current development initiatives.
Community College Models Rosalind Latiner Raby 2009-03-22 Increasingly,
students worldwide are seeking post-secondary education to acquire new skillsets and credentials. There is an explosion of community college models that
provide educational opportunities and alternative pathways for students who do
not fit the traditional higher educational profile. This book focuses on
economic models to help local and national economies develop strong workforce
training, humanitarian models to bring about social mobility and peace,
transformative models to help institutions expand and keep up with societal
needs, and newly created models that respond to the educational and training
needs of a constantly changing world. These models seek to capture the
imagination of those who are committed to learning about what works in higher
education and in particular, the impact community college models are having on
the changing nature of world social, political and economic landscapes. With
contributors representing 30 countries, this book presents an international
perspective.
Development and the Next Generation 2006-01-01 "The theme of The World
Development Report 2007 is youth - young people between the ages of 12 to 24.
As this population group seeks identity and independence, they make decisions
that affect not only their own well-being, but that of others, and they do this
in a rapidly changing demographic and socio-economic environment. Supporting
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young people's transition to adulthood poses important opportunities and risky
challenges for development policy. Are education systems preparing young people
to cope with the demands of changing economies? What kind of support do they
get as they enter the labor market? Can they move freely to where the jobs are?
What can be done to help them avoid serious consequences of risky behavior,
such as death from HIV-AIDS and drug abuse? Can their creative energy be
directed productively to support development thinking? The report will focus on
crucial capabilities and transitions in a young person's life: learning for
life and work, staying healthy, working, forming families, and exercising
citizenship. For each, there are opportunities and risks; for all, policies and
institutions matter."
Health Promotion in Health Care – Vital Theories and Research Gørill Haugan
2021-03-11 This open access textbook represents a vital contribution to global
health education, offering insights into health promotion as part of patient
care for bachelor’s and master’s students in health care (nurses, occupational
therapists, physiotherapists, radiotherapists, social care workers etc.) as
well as health care professionals, and providing an overview of the field of
health science and health promotion for PhD students and researchers. Written
by leading experts from seven countries in Europe, America, Africa and Asia, it
first discusses the theory of health promotion and vital concepts. It then
presents updated evidence-based health promotion approaches in different
populations (people with chronic diseases, cancer, heart failure, dementia,
mental disorders, long-term ICU patients, elderly individuals, families with
newborn babies, palliative care patients) and examines different health
promotion approaches integrated into primary care services. This edited
scientific anthology provides much-needed knowledge, translating research into
guidelines for practice. Today’s medical approaches are highly developed;
however, patients are human beings with a wholeness of body-mind-spirit. As
such, providing high-quality and effective health care requires a holistic
physical-psychological-social-spiritual model of health care is required. A
great number of patients, both in hospitals and in primary health care, suffer
from the lack of a holistic oriented health approach: Their condition is
treated, but they feel scared, helpless and lonely. Health promotion focuses on
improving people’s health in spite of illnesses. Accordingly, health care that
supports/promotes patients’ health by identifying their health resources will
result in better patient outcomes: shorter hospital stays, less rehospitalization, being better able to cope at home and improved well-being,
which in turn lead to lower health-care costs. This scientific anthology is the
first of its kind, in that it connects health promotion with the salutogenic
theory of health throughout the chapters. the authors here expand the
understanding of health promotion beyond health protection and disease
prevention. The book focuses on describing and explaining salutogenesis as an
umbrella concept, not only as the key concept of sense of coherence.
Adobe PageMaker 7.0 2002 Showcases the computer graphics program's updated
features while demonstrating fundamental and advanced Pagemaker concepts and
displaying professionally designed projects.
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Child Friendly Schools Manual 2009 This Child-Friendly Schools (CFS) Manual was
developed during three-and-a-half years of continuous work, involving the
United Nations Children's Fund education staff and specialists from partner
agencies working on quality education. It benefits from fieldwork in 155
countries and territories, evaluations carried out by the Regional Offices and
desk reviews conducted by headquarters in New York. The manual is a part of a
total resource package that includes an e-learning package for capacitybuilding in the use of CFS models and a collection of field case studies to
illustrate the state of the art in child-friendly schools in a variety of
settings.
Technical Education and Vocational Training in Developing Nations Okolie,
Ugochukwu Chinonso 2017-01-31 Severe economic depression and the difficulty to
acquire employment with adequate income have significant impact on a nation’s
social welfare. The need to provide ample educational opportunities is more
imperative than ever, particularly in emerging economies. Technical Education
and Vocational Training in Developing Nations is a comprehensive reference
source for the latest literature on optimizing the implementation of curriculum
development and instructional design strategies for technical and vocational
education. Featuring innovative coverage across a range of relevant topics,
such as curriculum deficiency, teacher competencies, and accessible learning,
this book is ideally designed for policy makers, academicians, researchers,
advanced-level students, technology developers, and educators interested in the
improvement of professional learning programs.
Engaging Crystallization in Qualitative Research Laura L. Ellingson 2009
Drawing upon her multi-award winning research and book using crystallization,
Laura Ellingston presents a step-by-step guide to employing this cutting-edge
methodology in qualitative research.
Healthy City Harvests Donald Cole 2008
Behind the Presidential Curtain Noble Marara 2017-08-15 At age 16, in late
1991, Noble Marara joined the Rwandan Patriotic Front (RPF) that was fighting
the army of the Rwandan government. RPF was an armed rebellion movement that
were composed by mostly Rwandan refugees who lived in Uganda.Throughout his
time with RPF, Noble Marara worked closely with the RPF commander, who
eventually became the president of Rwanda, General Paul Kagame.In this book
Marara shares his experience in working in Kagame close protection team for 8
years and reveal the widely unknown or misunderstood character of the man that
has been hidden behind his presidential curtain.Marara lives in exile in UK and
he is currently a mental health professional.
Distance Education for Teacher Training Hilary Perraton 2002-03-11 First
published in 2002. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
Linear Algebra as an Introduction to Abstract Mathematics Isaiah Lankham
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2015-11-30 This is an introductory textbook designed for undergraduate
mathematics majors with an emphasis on abstraction and in particular, the
concept of proofs in the setting of linear algebra. Typically such a student
would have taken calculus, though the only prerequisite is suitable
mathematical grounding. The purpose of this book is to bridge the gap between
the more conceptual and computational oriented undergraduate classes to the
more abstract oriented classes. The book begins with systems of linear
equations and complex numbers, then relates these to the abstract notion of
linear maps on finite-dimensional vector spaces, and covers diagonalization,
eigenspaces, determinants, and the Spectral Theorem. Each chapter concludes
with both proof-writing and computational exercises.
Arbitrary States Rebecca Tapscott 2021 In recent years, scholars have noted the
rise of a particular type of authoritarianism worldwide, in which rulers
manipulate institutions designed to implement the rule of law so that they
instead facilitate the exercise of arbitrary power. Even as scholars puzzle
over this seemingly new phenomenon, scholarship on African politics offers
helpful answers. This book places literature on the post-colonial African state
in conversation with literature on modern authoritarianism, using this to frame
over ten months of qualitative field research on Uganda's informal security
actors - including vigilante groups, local militias, and community police.
Based on this research, the book presents an original framework - called
'institutionalized arbitrariness' - to explain how modern authoritarian rulers
project arbitrary power even in environments of relatively functional state
institutions, checks and balances and the rule of law. In regimes characterized
by institutionalized arbitrariness, the state's stochastic assertions and
withdrawals of power inject unpredictability into the political relationship
between both local authorities and citizens. This arrangement makes it
difficult for citizens to predict which authority, if any, will claim
jurisdiction in a given scenario, and what rules will apply. This environment
of pervasive political unpredictability limits space for collective action and
political claim-making, while keeping citizens marginally engaged in the
democratic process. The book is grounded in empirical research and literature
theorizing the African state, while seeking to inform a broader debate about
contemporary forms of authoritarianism, state-building, and state
consolidation. Oxford Studies in African Politics and International Relations
is a series for scholars and students working on African politics and
International Relations and related disciplines. Volumes concentrate on
contemporary developments in African political science, political economy, and
International Relations, such as electoral politics, democratization,
decentralization, gender and political representation, the political impact of
natural resources, the dynamics and consequences of conflict, comparative
political thought, and the nature of the continent's engagement with the East
and West. Comparative and mixed methods work is particularly encouraged, as is
interdisciplinary research and work that considers ethical issues relating to
the study of Africa. Case studies are welcomed but should demonstrate the
broader theoretical and empirical implications of the study and its wider
relevance to contemporary debates. The focus of the series is on sub-Saharan
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Africa, although proposals that explain how the region engages with North
Africa and other parts of the world are of interest. Series Editors: Nic
Cheeseman, Professor of Democracy and International Development, University of
Birmingham; Peace Medie, Senior Lecturer in Gender and International Politics,
University of Bristol; and Ricardo Soares de Oliveira, Professor of the
International Politics of Africa, University of Oxford. This is an open access
title available under the terms of a CC BY-NC-ND 4.0 International licence. It
is free to read at Oxford Scholarship Online and offered as a free PDF download
from OUP and selected open access locations.
Foundation of Ethics-Based Practices Birthe Loa Knizek 2022-01-01 This book
contrasts earlier textbooks on “evidence-based practices.” Whereas the latter
is a slogan that call for scientific evidence to be used in standardized
treatment manuals, ethics-based practices call for individualized treatment
that makes the situation meaningful for the patient. The main argument for
changing the treatment design from being evidence-based to one based on ethics,
is the hypothesis that good health care is based on treatment which makes the
situation positive and meaningful for the patient. The awareness for this is
primarily provided by ethical considerations.
Introduction to Sociology 2e Heather Griffiths 2017-12-31 Introduction to
Sociology 2e adheres to the scope and sequence of a typical, one-semester
introductory sociology course. It offers comprehensive coverage of core
concepts, foundational scholars, and emerging theories, which are supported by
a wealth of engaging learning materials. The textbook presents detailed section
reviews with rich questions, discussions that help students apply their
knowledge, and features that draw learners into the discipline in meaningful
ways. The second edition retains the book's conceptual organization, aligning
to most courses, and has been significantly updated to reflect the latest
research and provide examples most relevant to today's students. In order to
help instructors transition to the revised version, the 2e changes are
described within the preface. The images in this textbook are grayscale.
Authors include: Heather Griffiths, Nathan Keirns, Eric Strayer, Susan CodyRydzewski, Gail Scaramuzzo, Tommy Sadler, Sally Vyain, Jeff Bry, Faye Jones
Entrepreneurship and SME Management Across Africa Leona Achtenhagen 2016-07-12
This book focuses on issues related to entrepreneurship and SME management on
the African continent by providing insights from different conceptual,
empirical and case studies. In doing so, it focuses on context-specific
challenges for conducting entrepreneurial activities or business endeavors in
smaller firms in the African continent. The book responds to calls for more
research about African businesses given the acknowledgement of scholars,
students and policy makers around the world who realize the increasing and
growing economic importance of the African continent. In addition to serving as
a source book for more in-depth studies by assisting the reader in gaining
increased understanding of the topics covered, complementing the different
parts with reviews, the book also elaborates on issues such political unrest,
corruption, untrained personnel and environmental concerns. Entrepreneurship
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and SME Management Across Africa: Context, Challenges, Cases will be useful to
academics with an interest in different entrepreneurial contexts in general,
and Africa in particular, and for students interested in regional business
practices, as well as for practitioners and policy makers.
Encyclopedia of Education and Information Technologies Arthur Tatnall
2020-06-26 This encyclopedia aims to offer researchers an indication of the
breadth and importance of information systems in education, including the way
IT is being used, and could be used to enable learning and teaching. The
encyclopedia covers all aspects of the interaction between education and
information technologies, including IT in kindergartens, primary and secondary
schools, universities, training colleges, industry training, distance education
and further education. It also covers teaching and computing, the use of IT in
many different subject areas, the use of IT in educational administration, and
national policies of IT and education.
Asteroseismology Pere L. Pallé 2014-01-13 Provides an up-to-date overview of
the theoretical, experimental and analytical tools for carrying out
asteroseismological observations and inferences.
Learning to make change Paul Kibwika 2006-11-17
www.wageningenacademic.com/learning
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